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                                                                                                    Thursday 3rd February 2022 

 

School closure 3rd March 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Following the recent sad news of the death of Jack Dromey MP, the council has been informed that a by-election will 

take place for the Erdington constituency on Thursday 3rd March 2022. I have now been notified that Slade will be used 

as the polling station for this by-election. 

Using the school is not a decision the council take lightly and I have expressed my concerns given that we are dealing 

with the ongoing impact of the pandemic. However, the school will be used and therefore, I am writing to inform you 

of this.  

School will be closed on Thursday 3rd March for face to face attendance in school. Teachers will however, be delivering 

online lessons for that day that the children should attend. The register will be taken by each class teacher for this 

day. If they do not attend this will be marked as an unauthorised absence.  

Details will be sent to you closer to the time on how your child can access online learning.  

Thank you for your ongoing support.  

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

 

Ms J Maskell 

Headteacher 
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